



Tele: 01624 676076 Fax: 01624 611927 www.iomcc.org.im fundraising@iomcc.org.im

Mr. Tony Wilson-Spratt Robinson's Ballapaddag Cooil Road Braddan

19 August 2009

MOM/32219

Dear Mr. Wilson-Spratt,

On behalf of the Isle of Man Children's Centre I would like to take the opportunity to thank you for your donation of fresh fruit for this year's Fun Day.

Sunday proved to be a really great day despite the weather and we enjoyed a considerably larger turnout than last year. The event has raised over £1200 and this money will directly benefit the Islands children and young people through initiatives such as Out2Play.

We plan to hold another event next August and hope that you would consider supporting us once again.

Yours sincerely

Michelle O' Malley

Fundraising Co-ordinator

midelle omalig





